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I am an LCSW (Licensed Clinical Social Worker) working in Portland, Oregon. I 

support the APA's position that conversion therapy is not only ineffective, but harmful. 

(https://www.apadivisions.org/division-44/resources/conversion-fact-

sheet.pdf?fbclid=IwAR0vh8CtXbLiyudwBdwnVyh4CaNOwfQ-

GLl4aJTWX9E5hebVKAl6j4D0FY8) 

 

Please support the passage of HB 2458. 


